
NEWAYGO MIDDLE SCHOOL 
September 13, 2024  
      
Good morning Newaygo Middle School,   
 
Happy Birthday - Hunter Holmes 
 
BUS CHANGE: remainder of the week: All students riding the cat (14-A)  bus will be 
combined with the duck bus 07-B for the remainder of the week. 
 
Beyond the Bell ASP has started. Students: if you are attending the ASP and have 
permission forms turned in, please go directly to the library after dismissal. 
Forms are available in the office. 
 
Art Club ASP will start on Tuesday, September 17th. Forms are available in the office. 
 
Do you like pizza? Are you looking for something fun to do after school? If so, sign up 
for the Newaygo Public Library Pizza and Pages event on Tuesday, September 17, 
from 3:30 -4:45. There will even be an international chip tasting activity! You can sign up 
at the library, on their website, call, or see Mrs. Berwald for a sign-up form. Posters with 
details are in the hallways. 
 
The Student Council will be hosting our first Hat Day of the school year. Today, Friday, 
Sept 13., pay $1.00 to wear your favorite school appropriate hat all day! Hats must be 
worn correctly. No hoods.  
 
National Junior Honor Society application packets are available.  They will be located 
just inside Mrs. Gerke’s room on the black shelving unit.  Completed packets will be due 
NO LATER THAN Sept 27th.  No late applications will be considered. Only 7th and 8th 
graders can apply and last year’s members do not need to reapply. 
 
Pop and Taki sales next week Thursday are for VOUCHER redemption only. No cash 
sales this week or next.  Congratulations to all who improved their NWEA scores! 
 
Now if you would please, stand, placing your hand over your heart, and join your class 
in saying our Pledge of Allegiance….. 
 
Have a great day Lions! 
 


